
 

Audit Committee 25 November 2010 
 
National Audit Office Letter of Understanding 
 

Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
On 18 November 2010, a Letter of Understanding was received from the National 
Audit Office (NAO). It sets out the relationship between HPC and the NAO as the 
HPC’s sole external auditor. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee is asked to note the document. No decision is required. 
 
Background information 
 
None. 
 
Resource implications 
 
None. 
 
Financial implications 
 
None directly, but please see separate paper on today’s agenda which includes 
details of external audit fees for the audit of the 2010-11 accounts. 
 
Appendices 
 
Letter from National Audit Office dated 16 November 2010. 
 
Date of paper 
 
18 November 2010.  
 




















